
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 25, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Lamar Waldron 

P.O. Box 6638  

Marietta, Georgia  30065 

 

Dear Lamar: 

 

I am enclosing copies of some RIFs that I found on a quick search of our databases.  I hope 

they might prove useful. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


